
Dear [Seller's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to reach out regarding your property at [Property 

Address], which we recently had listed. As the listing has expired, I would greatly appreciate 

your feedback to improve our future efforts. 

Could you please take a moment to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What did you think about the marketing strategy utilized for your listing? 

• Were you satisfied with the communication and service provided during the listing 

period? 

• What factors influenced your decision to list and ultimately unlist your property? 

• Any additional insights or suggestions you may have? 

Your input is invaluable to us, and we are committed to using your feedback to enhance our 

services. Thank you for your time, and I look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Company]  

[Your Contact Information] 


